PLEASE MAIL/FAX/EMAIL YOUR SUPERVISOR: FAX/EMAIL CONTACT INFORMATION IS AT WWW.SFBOS.ORG
PLEASE CC advocacy@sfparksalliance.org when emailing supervisors
DATE

Supervisor [ENTER YOUR DISTRICT SUPERVISOR’S NAME]

City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, Ca 94102-4689
Re: Support for Park Hours Legislation 
Dear Supervisor [ENTER YOUR SUPERVISOR’S NAME]

As a concerned park user, I am writing to ask for your support for the proposed Park Hours legislation, which would amend the city’s Park Code to close the city’s parks between 12:00 am and 5:00 am, with certain exceptions. 

I support this legislation for a number of reasons. First, this legislation will play a vital role in decreasing the amount of vandalism and illegal dumping that occurs in our city’s parks.  Currently, half of the maintenance work orders for the Recreation and Parks Department relate to vandalism that occurs between 12:00am to 5:00am. Secondly, this legislation will save the city nearly $1 million that it currently spends annually to address late night vandalism and dumping in our parks. These funds could be used for more pressing maintenance issues, such as playground repairs. Lastly, this legislation would not restrict the use of Golden Gate Park, McLaren Park, Balboa Park, or Lincoln Park for commuting purposes. 
Furthermore, I am concerned that this legislation is being perceived as an anti-homeless, since Section 3.13 of the Parks Code already addresses illegal camping/sleeping in the parks. In fact, limited overnight parks closures will enhance everyone’s safety and provide police and park patrols with an additional tool to deter vandalism in parks. Supervisor [ENTER SUPERVISOR’S NAME], I urge you to help us carry this legislation forward and to help us create safer parks for all San Franciscans.

Sincerely, 

NAME

ADDRESS
